
Dear Children, 
 
I would like to come and visit your school. 
I will have to bring my little lamb with me 
because he follows me wherever I go. 
 
My lamb likes to eat lots of grass. He likes 
to be outside and your field looks like a 
good place to be. 
 
My little lamb has fleece as white as snow 
too. Will he stay nice and clean if he came 
to your school?  
 
My little lamb is very shy, do you think he 
will be okay with all of the children and 
teachers in your school? 
 
Please can you write back to me and tell 
me if I can come to school with my little 
lamb? 
 
Love from 
 
Mary xx 


